April 8, 2008

Chairman Brad Anderson called the Annual meeting to order at 8:04 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, April 8, 2008.

Board members present were Brad Anderson, Mike Roberts, Denny Richardson, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore. 

Also attending were Bryce Black and Kathy Plunkett-Black.

Minutes were read from the April 2007 Annual Meeting meeting. Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the minutes as read and Mike Roberts seconded it. Vote passed unanimously.

FINANCIAL INSTITUTION:

Bryce Black made a motion to keep Security National Bank as the Town Official Depository and Denny Richardson seconded. Vote passed unanimously.

OFFICIAL NEWSPAPER:

Mike Roberts made a motion to discontinue having an official designated newspaper and instead have a primary and secondary publication source.  The Courier Wedge would be the primary, since that was what people were used to and the Star Shopper would be the secondary, to reach people that did not subscribe to the Courier Wedge. The secondary would be used when the Board felt a larger portion of the Town’s citizens needed to be notified. Denny Richardson seconded.  Vote passed unanimously.

The Financial Reports were handed out.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the Financial Report and Bryce Black seconded. Vote passed unanimously.

ROAD CONSTRUCTION/MAINTENANCE REPORT

Brad Anderson gave a report on the projected road construction and repair for the year.

· Byington Road will be rocked and sand lifted, from the Town line to Byington Bridge.  

· Maple Lane should have a culvert replaced. 

· Barber Lane should receive seal coat.

· Other roads will receive rock, ditching and mowing as needed in general.

OLD BUSINESS:

None 

NEW BUSINESS:

None

Brad Anderson made a motion to adjourn the Annual meeting and Mike Roberts seconded.

Time 8:45 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk 

